
 
6th Grade Moving Up 

 
Reverse Parade 

Friday, June 12, 2020 
Elementary School Parking Lot 

 

Since we are unable to gather in the auditorium, we have another plan in mind!  

 ​A Drive Through Celebration! 

 
In order to make this run as smoothly and efficiently as possible, we are asking for you to adhere to 
the following.   
 

● We have a specific route we need you to follow for the safety of our students, cars will enter 
campus at Pleasant Avenue, continuing straight toward the bus loop, in front of the building. 
We will have signs posted on the parade route.  Teachers and School Staff will be there to 
honor and cheer on our ​Graduates. 

 
● A table will be set near the main entrance, when you pull up to the designated area, you and 

your child may exit the car.  Students will be presented with their Awards from their teacher 
and have a 2 minutes opportunity for photos with their family.  We’ll take photos as well, for a 
slide show that we will send to all families at a later date. 

 
● In consideration of time and safety of our students, ​only one car per family please. 

 
● In order to stay in this time frame, please only arrive just before the time listed below.  Each 

class has a designated start time in the Parade. 

9:00am Mrs. Baranowski 

9:45am Ms. Clark 

10:30am Ms. LaCourse 
We hope you’ll join us for this celebration of our 6th graders’ journey through Hoosic Valley 

Elementary School! 
 

Questions can be directed to your child’s teacher or the Main Office. 518-753-4458 ext. 3507 

Congratulations Graduates!   Have a great summer!! 

 


